
H.E.L.L.O.   Nov. 2021 

{Harwood Manor’s. Events. Life. Leisure.Opportunities.} 

The residents have been very creative this past month…preparing for 

Christmas!! I know we don’t want to hear that word yet, but after all it 

is only a few weeks away. We hosted two mother/daughter afternoons 

where we created Christmas arrangements to be showcased/sold at a 

local garden market at the end of the month.  



While the residents are “enjoying “themselves…the staff @ 

Harwood Manor are attending “School”. The month of 

November has been set aside for staff education days, 

starting with our refresher course on Dementia. Thank-you 

so much to our dedicated instructor, Cindy Eberle. Cindy is 

employed @ Harwood as a R.N. but also does the orientation 

of new staff, teaches CPR/First Aid/TLR, is on the OH&S 

committee and instructs our staff education days. She also 

travels to surrounding communities to teach various courses. 

 

“Not too sure what she does in her spare time!!” 



“Neither rain nor snow nor sleet nor hail …shall keep the 

postman from his appointed rounds” 

I would like to introduce you to our own mailman…and about the only 

thing that keeps him from his job, is a trip out to the farm with family. 

Stewart Turpin has been a resident at Harwood Manor since Nov. 

2019. Stewart spent his life farming in the area of Table Mountain…a 

few miles outside of Battleford. He and his wife, Lorraine, raised two 

beautiful children, son Robert and daughter Brenda. Robert has taken 

over the family farm while Brenda is living in Stettler, Alberta.  

Stewart is a pilot, owns a few 

planes, spent many winters 

travelling to warmer climates 

and enjoys watching sports on 

T.V.  

Earlier this year, Robert took 

Stewart for a ride in one of 

the planes, and we still have not 

been able to wipe the grin off 

his face 

 

 

 

 



       


